
Meeting Notes – March 2, 2025  

Pastor Matt and Pastor Grace made the following announcements:  

 

●​ Today’s Snack Angels are Sue Fisher and Union Church – Los Angeles, who are also 
visiting today. 

●​ Wednesday, March 5th is Ash Wednesday.  There will be an in-person service at 12 p.m. 
at Culver City Pres.  There will also be a ZOOM service at 7 pm.   

●​ Bel-Air Presbyterian has invited all women and girls to attend their Women’s Brunch on 
Saturday, March 15th.  Please contact Pastor Grace if you are interested in attending. 

●​ Wilmington Presbyterian Church and Clinton High School have sent several boxes of 
supplies and gift cards.  They are in Wilmington, OH, which is in the Cincinnati area.  
Everyone is encouraged to take what you need. 

●​ There is a support group available for PPPC members.  It is meeting on ZOOM.  Please 
let Pastor Grace know if you are interested in joining. 

●​ We need clean-up helpers every Sunday to make sure that we leave CCPC in perfect 
condition.  Look for sign-up sheets or let Pastor Grace know. 

●​ There are donated Bibles available, and we can get more if we need them.  Please take 
one today. 

●​ We are still working on a temporary church directory showing current addresses.  You 
can give that information today or online through our website. 

●​ The Presbytery meeting is on Saturday, March 8th.  We are co-hosting with CCPC in 
honor of our member, Lynn Mack-Costello, who will be the new Presbytery moderator.  
All are encouraged to attend and to help out. 

●​ Ms. Lucy has made calendars for Lent, which are available today. 

If you have any questions or particular needs, please reach out to Pastor Matt or Pastor Grace. 

 


